

European Union Committee

House of Lords London SWIA 0PW Tel: 020 7219 5864 Fax: 020 7219 6715 euclords@parliament.uk www.parliament.uk/lords

24 March 2014

David Melding AM
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff
CF99 INA

Dear David,

In July last year, my Committee in the House of Lords launched an inquiry into the role of national parliaments in the EU. You may be aware that this inquiry has now concluded, and the Committee published its report, entitled *The Role of National Parliaments in the European Union*, today.

I have enclosed a hard copy of the report for your consideration, and the consideration of your committee. Further information about the inquiry is available on our website at www.parliament.uk/hleu.

I would be very pleased to discuss it with you by correspondence, should you wish, and at the next European Chairs – UK (ECUK) meeting.

- Tim

Lord Boswell
Chairman of the European Union Committee